Dear Editor,

We would like to thank you for accepting our manuscript (MS#33499) entitled "

Hepatitis A Virus Infection and Hepatitis A Vaccination in HIV-Positive Patients: A

Review" by Lin KY, et al for publication in the Journal. The manuscript has been

revised for better readability according to the suggestions of the Editor and

Reviewers, by including the information on the current outbreak of acute hepatitis A

in Taiwan. The revision made is highlighted in yellow.

One of the authors, Aristine Cheng, is a native English speaker who grew up in

the UK, obtained her M.B.B.Chir degree at the University of Cambridge, and

practiced medicine in London before returning to Taiwan. She has helped edit

English of the manuscript.

We again appreciate the kindness of the Editor and Reviewers in helping

improve the manuscript. All authors have reviewed and agreed to the submission of

the revised manuscript. We hope that the manuscript is now acceptable for

publication. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any questions.

Thank you again.

Chien-Ching Hung, MD, PhD

Department of Internal Medicine, National Taiwan University Hospital

7 Chung-Shan South Road, Taipei 10002, Taiwan.

E-mail: hcc0401@ntu.edu.tw

Tel: 02-23123456, EXT 67552